CITY OF CANEY



100 W 4th Ave

P.O. Box 129 Caney, Kansas 67333

Phone: (620) 879-2772

www.caneyks.com

Fax: (620) 879-9808

City Administrator – Kelley Zellner

Mayor – Joshua Elliott

To the State of Kansas,

The City of Caney, Kansas is releasing its remaining water from Timber Hill Lake for its final few times. The remaining water will last the City until the end of the year with current consumptions and drought conditions. Because the City has been left with no other choice but to look at enforcement regulations at its next Council Meeting for those water users who have chosen not to act selflessly and sacrifice their non-essential water usages for the good of the community. The City is also looking at working intensely with its two biggest water consumers on alternative water conservation practices and options. The City also intends to work with its businesses in ways of conserving as much as possible. With proper penalties set in place the City has a chance of making it to the spring rains of 2024.

Thank you for all of your help!

Kelley R. Zellner CPA City Administrator

Caney, KS 620-879-2772

Cityadmin@caney.kscoxmail.com